
 

 

 

 

 

 

Library News! 

It is with sadness that we bid farewell to our long standing library prefects who are 

stepping down to concentrate on their GCSE studies. However, we are  pleased to 

announce that a new cohort of Yr.7 student librarians have volunteered to replace 

them!  

 Pictured top row L-R, library prefects ‘retiring’: Jessica Swan Gonzalez, Akhila 

Joseph, Madihah Rashid, Byada Hamed, Jade Leonard, Karis Boycott. 

Pictured seating L-R, new student librarians: Elizabeth Monds, Rebecca Davis, 

Georgina Utley, Jessica Woodford, Elizabet, Boyadzhieva and Megan Kelly. 

All the new Yr.7 students 

had a library induction 

lesson, and judging from 

the looks on their faces, 

seemed to enjoy it! 



 

 
Library News! 

FlipSide general interest magazine, which is the most 

popular read in the library, is unfortunately no longer being 

published. The academy has however subscribed to some 

additional titles this year which should cater to all interests 

and age groups.  They include: National geographic for 

kids, Top Gear, You magazine, Hello magazine, The Cricket 

paper, Discovery science magazine and How it works 

magazine. 

The acclaimed Accelerated Reader Programme 

will be slowly introduced into the library. More 

details will follow. 

The university prospectuses will now be kept at 

the 6th form centre and not in the library.  




